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To, 



The Principal, 
A P College 
Siddharth Nagar, Kamathipura 
Mumbai 400008 
 
Sub: Appreciation for participation of students from A P College in Akshara’s Youth for Change 
Program 2022-23 
Greetings from Akshara Centre, a not-for-profit women’s organization working for the 
empowerment of women and girls. At Akshara, all of us want to create – and participate in – a 
society where all women can live a violent-free, dignified life with no discrimination. We dream 
of a society in which we can all be creative and productive members. One of our projects is 
Youth for Change Program (YCP) under which we work with young girls and boys from 25 
colleges under Mumbai University. Our objective is to build their capacity on issues like Gender 
and Citizenship. 
Your college was one of those 25 colleges and we take the pleasure to appreciate the 
performance of your college throughout the year of YCP 2022-23. In total 25 volunteers 
participated last year. We really treasure Prof Smita Salunkhe’s cooperation with us and her 
necessary guidance to volunteers throughout the year. She was very proactive in encouraging 
students to participate in all our activities. 
Our collaboration with your college is achieving a new milestone every year and we look 
forward to cherish this relationship for many more years in future. Thank you for your continued 
support and cooperation. 
Sincerely, 
  
Nandita Shah  
Akshara Centre  
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